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Resources required for next week. 

 

 

 

 

 

Home Learning Challenge 

 

This week our focus has been The Three Billy Goats Gruff. We have read and 

compared different versions of the story, role-played it and written letters of 

advice to the Three Billy Goats suggesting what to do should the troll return. 

In maths we have been sequencing the days of the week, using the 

vocabulary ‘before’ and ‘after’. We have also been investigating which pairs 

of numbers can be added to make a total of 10 and doubling numbers up to 5 

+ 5. 

In phonics we have covered the sounds /ai/  /ee/ and /igh/. 

Mrs Higgins has been delighted with the work the children have been doing 

in her weekly gym lessons. She has been very impressed with their level of 

concentration and the quality of their work. 

Next week our focus text shall be The Three Little Pigs. We want the children 

to design and build houses for the pigs using different materials. In order for 

us to provide this opportunity we need your help. 

Please could you save up your junk over the weekend and the week ahead 

for us to use in school. We would also appreciate it if you could collect sticks 

and if you have it, please send in a bag of straw. 

Cut out and use the number shapes to find different ways of making 10 by 

adding two numbers. Each shape has a different number of holes, combine 

two shapes so that there are ten holes altogether. If you are unable to print 

out the accompanying sheet, you could use sets of objects, a string of ten 

beads to partition or make cards with dots ranging from 0-10 to match up. 


